
 



 

NSSLHA Members Attend the Happening! 

The Happening is an annual 
student life event held every fall on 
the VSU front lawn. The 
Department of Communication 
Sciences and Disorders had a booth 
at the Happening in which NSSLHA 
members and graduate assistants 
encouraged involvement in the 
CSD program.  

 

 

 
 
During this event, students shared 
upcoming CSD events and passed 
out recruitment information to 
inquiring students. NSSLA 
Members also had the opportunity 
to renew their membership at the 
event. 
 

 
 

NSSLHA Pumpkin Social 

During one of the Fall NSSLHA meetings, NSSLHA members held a Pumpkin Social. Members had the 
opportunity to socialize with one another while creating Fall themed crafts as they enjoyed food together. 
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NSSLHA Clinic Tours 

Sophia Guzman-roman (NSSHLA President), Sofi Thornton (Vice President), and Courtney Fuller (Secretary) 
gave a tour of the Valdosta State Speech and Hearing Clinic to the Falculty Learning Community. The Faculty 
Learning Community consist of a group of interdiseplinary faculty members who visit different parts of 
campus and learn about the various 





Departmental News 

Open House 

An Open House was held at the College of Education & Human Services on November 5 for prospective 
students who are interested in majoring in the Communication Sciences and Disorders. During the open 
house, Mrs. Katie Walden, discussed the CSD program, and the students had the opportunity to ask 
questions about the program. After the session, students were bused to the Health Sciences and Business 
Administration building where they received a tour of the department and the clinic.  
 

 
 

Pictured (L to R): Haley Brown (COMD Graduate Assistant), Kiernan Mullin (COMD Graduate Assistant) 

 

Inaugural Graduate Clinician Induction Ceremony 

In August of this semester, the College of Education and Human Services' Department of Communication 
sciences and Disorders welcomed a new cohort of graduate students by holding its very first Inaugural 
Gradual Clinician Induction Ceremony. This ceremony allowed for graduate clinicians to be recognized 
individually for their academic achievement in the presence of esteemed faculty, friends, and loved ones.   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                             
Pictured (L to R): David Slykhuis (Dean College of Education), Maddie Wolfson (Beginner Graduate Clinician), 

Lorena Cole (Clinic Director) 
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Alumni News

https://valdosta.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9uCfs67vK6kas2q
https://valdosta.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_80bdjMVA1HleSHQ

